
 

 

 
 
 

 
PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 
 
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS NO 46 of 2017 

Our Ref:  TM/PYD/0001/17 
 
09 June 2017 
 
 

 
Further to Local Notice to Mariners numbers 42 of 2017 

Re - Refurbishment of Quay at Il-Gzejjer ta’ San Pawl – Il-Bajja ta’ San Pawl 
  

  
The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners and the general public that Further to 

Local Notice to Mariners No. 42 of 2017 Re - Refurbishment of Quay at Il-Gzejjer ta’ San Pawl – Il-Bajja ta’ 

San Pawl, the completion date is being extended until mid July 2017. 

 

Due to the above mentioned refurbishment the quay will not be accessible on the above mentioned dates. 

 
Mariners are to note the above and proceed with caution and at a slow speed on the mentioned days.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Chart Affected: BA 211, 2537, 2538 


